De: Bruno Kaiser

Envoyé: 19 juin 2014 10:55

À: John Budreski; Consultation-en-cours; <u>Comments@osc.gov.on.ca</u> **Objet**: RE: Request for Comment Regarding Proxy Advisory Firms.

Dear John,

I am a 23-year veteran investment banker in the mining industry. I have been aware of several issues that have arisen due proxy advisory firms. While I am certain their intentions are well-meaning, their execution is often 'one-size fits all' and as such can do a disserve to companies, in particular more junior companies. I support your measures and the issues identified. Their involvement in the markets can be impactful and as such needs to be well-scrutinized. Regards,

Bruno Kaiser